

March 2024

Dear Parent/Guardian:

The Federal No Child Left Behind Act of 2001, the Federal National Defense Authorization Act for Fiscal Year 2002, and the Pennsylvania Act 10 (The Armed Forces Recruiting Act), require all school districts to provide postsecondary educational institutions and military recruiters, upon request, access to the names, addresses and telephone listings of junior and senior students. This is to notify you that the Central Bucks School District will comply with this mandate. You may request to have your child's name excluded from this list by completing the form below and returning it to your child's high school office before June 1. If the school does not receive this notice from you by this date, your child's name will be included on the list and released to any of the above requesting same.

Please contact your student's high school office if you have questions.

Sincerely,

James Scanlon, Ed.D. Acting Superintendent

cc: Jason Bucher Lyndell Davis Chad Watters

Exclusion from Postsecondary Educational Institution and/or Military Recruitment Listing

Please return completed form to the office of the high school that your child attends.

I want my child's name excluded from the listing of students scheduled to graduate in June 2026 provided to \square postsecondary institutions and/or \square military recruiters (check one or both boxes).

Student's Name:	(type or print)
Parent's Name:	(type or print)
Parent's Signature:	(signature)
School:	